
June 2024 

Ah, summer, long warm days, vacations and much more.  For me it is also a time to look back 

and then look forward.  Looking back at our year of Released Time I find that it has been a fuller 

year than what our schedule would indicate.  One class, kept getting canceled for various 

reasons so we added a class to the schedule and finished the class in May.  In another class we 

had some challenges with student attitudes but by the last class both the school and I agreed 

that one of those students had made great progress, including during school.  Some of the other 

students apologized for their behavior as we got off the bus to return them to school.  During 

that class there were many questions about God and the Bible as they listened to God’s Word 

and tried to relate the lessons to the complicated world that they are exposed to.  While, as far 

as I know, no one in that class trusted Christ, the answers that I gave to their questions were 

well received and God’s Word has been planted in their hearts.  Please pray that the Word bears 

fruit unto everlasting life. 

The Michigan Center School issue was finally settled.  We only had four students, but we have a 

now open door and a good way to get information about classes to parents using the United 

States Post Office and Every Door Direct Mail.  This program allows us to target mail more 

accurately by only sending information to the routes within the district and at a much lower 

bulk rate. 

Looking forward, June is the time when the letters to schools stating our intention to conduct 

class in their school next year are mailed.  For me it is also a time when I look forward to helping 

with teaching and preaching as needed to the fill ministry needs of churches.  Right now, my 

schedule is clear so if you have a need or would just like me to show up for a short update or 

just show up for an occasion please contact me. 

Thank you for praying.  We could not have gotten through without God’s help.  Thank you for 

giving, we finished the year in the black.  There is a long list of things to thank you for but let me 

put all those things under this one last thank you. 

In His service 

 

Dave and Wendy Kurowicki   


